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CORRESPONDENCE 

Editor, 

The Medical Library is compiling an index 
of all journal articles of interest to Singapore 
and Malaysia. These articles may be written 
by local or foreign authors and published in 

local or foreign medical journals. It is the 
intention of the Library to keep the index as 

complete and as up-to-date as possible should 
we decide to publish it at a later date. We would 
be grateful if you would bring this matter to the 

'y attention of S.M.J. readers and we request 
their cooperation in sending us reprints of their 
publications. 

Smith & Nephew 
Fellowships in Surgery 
Smith & Nephew Associated Companies 
Limited invite applications for awards of 
six Fellowships in surgery in 1970. The 
object of the Fellowships is to enable 
overseas graduates to pursue study or 
research in surgery in the United Kingdom. 
Candidates should have had at least two 
years' general clinical experience since 
registration and should preferably have held 
residential hospital appointments in surgery. 

The awards will be of £1500 sterling plus 
return fare to the United Kingdom, and 
will be tenable for one year. 
All arrangements for successful applicants 
to follow their chosen studies will be made 
by the Company. 
Applications, which will be considered by 
an appropriate panel, must be received by 
31st May, 1969, envelopes to be endorsed 
`Fellowships'. 

Application forms and further details may be obtained from 

The Fellowships Administrator 

Smith & Nephew Associated Companies Limited 
Temple Place, Victoria Embankment, London, W.C.2 


